








September 18, 2016                                                       The Twenty-Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

As summer slowly slips 
into the sunset, and fall 
sneaks up on us, it is time 
to think ………..  
ROSARY SOCIETY! 

Please mark your calendars for the following 
dates:  
�Ÿ Sunday Oct 2nd, at 8:00 AM  we will        

celebrate our next Mass for our ill and     
deceased members 

Parish School Building 
 

Dear Parishioners of Nativity, 
 

“As of August 31, 2016, the Children’s Therapy Center 
will no longer be our tenant. We have been seeking a 
tenant for the school building since becoming aware of 
CTC’s departure.  
Given the specific design/characteristics of the school it 
would be most desirable to a non-profit organization like 
CTC.  
We welcome the opportunity to have the school back in 
use. Unfortunately, we are also aware that the monthly 
leasing fee for non-profit organizations will be lower than 
our current lease fee from CTC.  
The potential loss in revenue from vacancy and lower 
lease fees will result in a budget shortfall. As a result,  
appropriate cost cutting and budget revisions are in     
process.”   
 
Heavenly Father, 

You know the good work of our outgoing tenant  
for those with disabilities. 

The care and comfort of their students  
was a privilege for Church of the Nativity,  

and it falls greatly into our mission as Catholics. 
Dearest St. Joseph, foster father of our Lord Jesus Christ  

and spouse of our Mother Mary,  
I invoke your help in finding a very good tenant  

for our school. 
A tenant that will be a good steward to our property just 

like you when you were entrusted with the care  
of the Holy Family. 

St. Joseph, please intercede for our parish  
and school building. 

We, as a parish, as you to hear our prayer.  
Through Christ our Lord. 

Welcome to TYG’s  
2016-17 Program 

 

Calling all high school youth! Come and kickoff the  
2016-17 program year by preparing the scavenger hunt 
for our Parish Picnic! You are invited to participate in 
both days, bring a friend who wants to serve! 

 

 
Our first official meeting will kick-off the year on 

Sunday September 25, 2016 
7-9pm – meet in O’Connell Hall 

(next to the Chapel) 
All high school youth are welcome! Come and find out 
what we have planned for this year, join other high 
school youth for activities, discussion, faith and fun. 
Snacks included! 
For Registration form and calendar click the TYG box on 
the parish website: 

www.churchofthenativitynj.com 

Rosary Society News  

Step Out: Walk  
September 25, 2016 

 

 
If you’d like to donate to the American Diabetes Association please 
send your donation to:   

The Church Office attention: Janet Nemec  
Please make checks payable to the American Diabetes Association 
(ADA), or you can donate online at www.diabetes.org/northernnj. 
Barbara is a member of the Church of Nativity and has volunteered 
for many years for this worthy cause. The Confirmation candidates 
will be volunteering as well at the Franklin Lakes Step Out: Walk 
on September 25, 2016. For more information, please visit 
www.diabetes.org/northernnj. 

Paramus Catholic High School cordially invites 6th, 7th, 
and 8th grade students and their parents to visit us during 
one of our Open Houses on Sunday, October 2th, 2016, 
from 1:00-4:00 PM, and Wednesday, October 19th  from          
7:00-9:00 PM.   
The school is located at 425 Paramus Road, Paramus 
NJ. For more information, please contact the Admissions   
Office at 201-445-4466 ext. 104. 



 
 
 

 
 

 
BE QUICK ABOUT IT 
 In the time of Jesus wealthy merchants and   
landowners often appointed managers to look 
after their day-to-day business affairs. Jesus tells 
the story in today’s Gospel about just such a    
manager or steward, who is about to be dismissed 
because he has been careless and wasteful with his 
master’s property. The manager acts very quickly 
to ingratiate himself with his master’s debtors, all 
of whom will then owe him favors when he is out 
of a job and is either too weak or too              
embarrassed to do more humble labor to support 
himself. The master compliments the dishonest 
steward, because he knows that the new       
promissory notes reflect what the debtors actually 
owe him, minus the extra charges the steward 
would previously have skimmed off for himself. 
This underlines the fact that the master in this    
story is just as dishonest as the manager, because 
he is aware of the graft and has silently permitted 
it. Is it surprising that Jesus asks us—whom he calls 
“the children of light” (Luke 16:8)—to be just as 
shrewd as these dishonest men? Not really. Jesus 
makes it very clear that he wants us to be as sharp
-witted and quick to act as the dishonest steward 
and his boss with what our heavenly Father      
entrusts to us, whether it is property, personal 
abilities, money, health, or life itself. In other 
words, Jesus is praising the steward’s method, not 
his purpose. What Jesus wants us to see is that the 
real enemy of discipleship is not unbelief but      
laziness—the constant postponing of full        
commitment to the life of faith and what that calls 
us to be and do. Imagine what could happen if 
we all began right now to use all the blessings 
God has given us in order to build up God’s      
kingdom!  
 

Living Stewardship Now 
Decide which ministries and charities you will give 
your time and skills to in the year ahead. Call, 
email, or fill out a card to sign up. Keep track of 
your commitment, week by week.  
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The Faith Community of 
Church of the Nativity 
joyfully welcomes the 
newly baptized… 
 

Harper Charlotte Barry 
Finley Jennifer Barry 
Rocco Mateo Ulaj 
William Wostbrock 
Sienna Rae Major 

Cooper Jackson Baumuller 
Alessandra Grace Wilson 

 

May the holy spirit bless you with  
a wonderful and long lasting faith.  

20/20 Vision Conference: 
Saturday, October 1, 2016 

 

Please come to the 20/20 Vision Conference on Saturday, Oct. 1, 
2016 from 8:30 AM to 5:00 PM at Evangel Church, 1251 Terrill Rd. in 
Scotch Plains, NJ. This historic, non-denominational event is designed 
to incrementally end abortion by collaborating with churches and     
educating the public about the humanity of the babies in the womb.  
 

World-class pro-life speakers include: Stephanie Gray (Love Unleashes 
Life), Maureen Condic, PhD (University of Utah), and Tina Whittington 
(Students for Life).  
 

$65 registration fee. Pre-registration is required.  
 

Please call 973-497-4500 or visit BabiesintheWombFeelPain.com for 
more information.  
 

This initiative has the support of the NJ Catholic Conference of  
Bishops. 

EASTERN CHRISTIAN CHILDREN’S RETREAT 

51ST ANNUAL COUNTRY FAIR 
SEPTEMBER 24, 2016 
10:00AM - 4:30PM   
Wyckoff Municipal Field 
NO ENTRY FEE 

You don’t want to miss this fantastic family friendly event!   
It is a great day with something to do for everyone!  

Games * Rides* Food * Crafts * Vendors * Entertainment *  
Bake-Off * FUN!!! 

 

All proceeds benefit the Eastern Christian Children’s Retreat. 
For more information contact: 201-848-8005 or  

info@eccretreat.org 


